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Dear FPS Community,

[ am writing to inform you about the results of the School Committee's charge to conduct a redistricting
analysis during the 2022-23 school year. On April 25th, 2023, the Superintendent's Redistricting Analysis
Report was presented to the Franklin School Committee. This report serves as a comprehensive reference
to the entire redistricting analysis process.

On May 9th, 2023, the Franklin Public School Committee voted 6-1to approve Option 1, which proposes that
“current district attendance boundaries remain the same while a School Facilities Master Plan is
conducted. ASMS/Keller spaces will continue to be used flexibly. Both administrative teams at the complex
will continue to work together to utilize the available space to accommodate the needs of all students.”

We understand that the decision to redistrict affects families, students, staff, and the larger community.
Therefore, we strived to conduct a thorough and transparent analysis process. Throughout the process, we
aimed to engage our community through various outlets. This comprehensive approach allowed us to tune
into our community and gather information necessary for our School Committee to make an informed
decision regarding redistricting.

I would like to thank the Redistricting Analysis Advisory Committee members for generously volunteering
their time during the 2022-2023 school year. Our consultant and administrative working group greatly
appreciated their perspectives, ideas, and suggestions. We also want to express gratitude to those who
participated in our community forums, completed surveys, and provided valuable contributions via email
to the redistricting analysis working group.

In the upcoming 2023-24 school year, Franklin Public Schools will collaborate with the Franklin Facilities
Department to begin a school facilities master plan. The aim is to establish a blueprint for long-term plans
that will enable our facilities to meet the educational requirements of our students in line with our
educational vision. As referenced in the Redistricting Analysis Report, the process of developing and
implementing a plan can take multiple years.

As more information becomes available, we will be sure to provide any updates.
Respectfully,

Lucas Giguere
Superintendent of Schools
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